
 

 

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 
 

 

ELECTRONIC CERTIFICATE OF ORIGIN UNDER PAKISTAN-MAURITIUS 
PREFERENTIAL TRADE AGREEMENT 

 
Stakeholders are hereby informed that application for Certificate of Origin under the Pakistan-

Mauritius Preferential Trade Agreement shall be submitted electronically as from 01 July 2014. 

All applications for Certificate of Origin shall be submitted electronically through Tradenet 

after the export Bill of Entry has been validated. 
 

The application for Certificate of Origin shall be accompanied with a scanned copy of the 

export invoice and any other documents required. 
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